
 

 

 

City of Groveport 

Human Resources Report to the Mayor and City Council 

September 12, 2017 

 

Human Resources - Sue E Wadley, Personnel Director 

 

 HR coordinated Ethics training on Monday, 9/21/17.  The training was presented by a 

representative from the Ohio Ethics Commission and was attended by those in 

leadership/management positions within the City. 

 The Employee Enrichment Committee (EEC) will host an employee picnic/tailgate luncheon to 

take place on September 22, 2017.   

 Implementing a “Groveport Onboarding Academy”.  This will be a multi-week program to allow 

full time employees new to the City of Groveport to learn more about what services other 

departments offer and how we work together to serve the residents and taxpayers of 

Groveport.  It is an opportunity to build better cohesiveness among departments.  This fall will 

be the first time the Academy will be offered and will kick off on September 9/22/17. 

 HR will provide training to all employees and management on our Drug Free Workplace Program 

during the month of September. 

 Continuing to review and evaluate HR processes to better serve our employees/customers. 

 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me regarding any Human Resources 

needs or issues. 

Thank you, 

Sue 


